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Election integrity is crucial. Recent recommendations to be lax or weaken voter identification
requirements are disturbing to me as a law-abiding citizen of the United States. Letting voters
use utility bills, school identification or any other substandard form of identification opens up
a myriad of ways for people to commit fraud. The point of having photo identification is to
prevent fraud and prevent misuse by criminals.

I'm an adoptive mom of four children. Two of my children are half-Hispanic. To visit
Mexico legally they have to provide two forms of identification. Canada requires the same.
The United States needs to require driver's licenses or state identification. No if's, and's or
but's. People are not ignorant and if voting is important to them they will garner the
appropriate identification and walk or ride to their nearest official polling place. People with
disabilities are able to plan for this as well. Neighbors often help the disabled and lower-
income people to do the things they need to do (including vote).

Please protect voter integrity. Require proper identification, and a signature or a witness.
Investigate all fraud and prosecute. Audits will continue to be necessary to show Americans
that their vote cannot be stolen, EVER.

Theresa Naiel

May God Bless America!





